
INVITATION TO PROVIDE PROPOSAL 
#19-037 ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING (ERP) SYSTEM SELECTION AND INTEGRATION 

PROJECT 
CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon is soliciting sealed proposals for services related to an ERP system selection and 
integration. Specifications are available at http://www.ofallon.mo.us/bid-opportunities. 
 
Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “RFP #19-037 Enterprise Resource 
Planning (ERP) System Selection and Integration Project” to the City of O’Fallon attn., Julie Moellering, 
100 North Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 by 10:00 A.M. CDT, June 4, 2019.  There will be no public 
opening of the proposals. 
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any informality.  The City of 
O’Fallon also reserves the right to select the lowest and/or best proposal as determined by the City in its 
sole discretion. 


